Dear colleague,
 
Please find attached information about the 7th Canadian Permafrost Conference, to be held in Québec City, Canada, from 20 to 23 September 2015. The conference is part of GeoQuebec 2015 which is a joint conference co-sponsored and co-organized by the Canadian Geotechnical Society and the Canadian National Committee of the International Permafrost Association.
 
The document indicates how to register on the GeoQuebec2015 website (GeoQuebec 2015). The first step is the submission of a 400 word abstract for January 15, 2015.
 
Also attached is short PDF-interactive questionnaire that you are invited to fill and return to the given e-mail address. On the questionnaire, you can mention your desire to organize a thematic session, your willingness to contribute to a special issue of a scientific journal and express your interest for a potential field trip in Northern Quebec.
 
The organizing committee looks forward to your participation at the 7th Canadian Permafrost Conference.
 
Sincerely,
 
Michel Allard
Centre d’études nordiques,
Université Laval
[bookmark: _GoBack]Co-Chair of the organizing committee.
